
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MAY 10, 2021 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story Silly 
Sally. We also continued working on our insect theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter Y this week. We 
practiced colors, shapes, letters and numbers this week.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made May placemats and we made 
faces using play dough. We made name caterpillars on our remote 
learning day. We will be making a yak for the letter Y and completing 
the letter Y page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on Silly Sally. We will introduce our final letter, Z, and we will 
continue working on our insect theme. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Early Childhood will take part in Fun Day 
on Friday, May 14. We will be spending a lot of time in the sun that 
morning so please apply sunscreen before sending your child to school.   
 
END OF YEAR CELEBRATION: We will celebrate the end of our school 
year with a party in the Preschool Park on Friday, May 28 from 8:30-
9:30. Due to Covid restrictions, each student may have one parent 
attend with them. An invitation with more details will be sent home soon! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, May 14 – Lawn Manor Fun Day – Wear Sunscreen! 

 Friday, May 28 – End of Year Celebration 8:30-9:30/Last Day of 
EC  

 
 

 
 

 


